
October 27, 1972 

Rabbi Sholem B. Kowalsky 
73-50 173 Street 
Flushing, N.Y. 11366 

Dear Sholem: 

I eam sending you enclosed xeroxes of correspondence I 

have had with Rabbi Shalom Schpsiro of Tel Aviv. He has 

written to me about his son, scientist in Belgorod 

Oblastnoi, with his family, who wants to emigrate to 

Israel. They have been turned down for the fiEth time 

now and Dr. Schpairo has been out of work for several 

months. 

There are two things I would like to ask from you: first, 

to have the RCA cable President Nixon, Dr. Kurt Waldheim, 

end Ambessedor Dobrynin asking for his releas’. Second, 

to arrange for » package to be sent to Dr. Schapiro 

in Belgorod . 

Please let me know if anything can be done for him. 

Cordially, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

NLicw 

Enc.




